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Smarter Metering  
Ofgem  
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 

26 September 2014 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Colin, 
 
EXTENDING THE SMART METER FRAMEWORK FOR DATA ACCESS AND 
PRIVACY TO REMOTE ACCESS METERS 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation. 
 
We offer no further comment, other than to reiterate the broad support for these 
proposals that we expressed in our response to Ofgem’s February consultation. With 
regard to the specific draft changes to the gas and electricity supply licences, in our 
view these appear to deliver the intents expressed in the consultation document.  
 
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of this response please do not hesitate to 
contact me or David Ross Scott (davidross.scott@scottishpower.com). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rupert Steele 
Director of Regulation 
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